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Updated Masks Protocols



Mask Breaks
Please provide a daily morning and afternoon mask break. Each break should be
at least 5 minutes and can be done in the classroom and/or outside whatever is

most convenient for classroom teachers. Students should be socially distanced to
the greatest extent possible during the mask break.

Mask Exemption Process for K-12 Students

The Mask Exemption Request Process will be shared with parents but we wanted our staff to have

this information in case you are asked. In order to request an exemption, the following process will be

followed:

1.Parents will pick up the exemption packet from their school principal.

2. Parents will return the completed exemption request and documentation to Mike Swain, Director

of Student Services.

4. The Mask Exemption Committee will meet to review the request and documentation. The

committee consists of the Director of Student Services, Assistant Director of Exceptional Children, a

Classroom Teacher, the School Principal, and the Assistant Lead Nurse .



5. The committee will review all documentation and reach a decision based on an exemption formula.

6. Parents will be notified, in writing, of the decision reached within 5 business days from the date

they submit the completed request packet.

Exemptions that were approved last year will remain in effect. Parents will not be required to request

another exemption for this year. If an exemption was not approved, parents may submit again, with

proper documentation. To make you aware, there were 82 exemption requests and of those, 74 were

approved.

Reminder: All students MUST wear a cloth face mask when riding a school or activity bus. The Mask

Exemptions do not apply to buses unless the exemption is based on transportation being a related

service as noted in a student's IEP.

2021-2022 COVID COMMUNICATION PROCESS
We wanted to share our updated positive COVID communication process for the 2021-
2022 school year. Quarantine is required for an individual who has been a close contact
(within 6 feet for at least 15 minutes cumulatively over a 24-hour period) of someone
who is determined positive with COVID-19 either through testing or symptom
consistent diagnosis.

Please note if an individual is considered a close contact, the close contact will receive
notification from the school nurse. In the event that there are multiple close contacts,
the principal will assist with sending out an alert phone call to all close contacts to help
get the information out as quickly as possible. Based on the recommendations from the
NCDHHS Strong Schools NC Public Health Toolkit, as long as a close contact was
wearing their mask properly (covering their nose and close fit to their face) they will not
have to quarantine. Also, if the close contact is vaccinated they will not have to



quarantine. 

The District Dashboard will be updated weekly and posted on Friday afternoons. This
dashboard will not be cumulative and will share the number of positive students and
staff as a total. Each Friday afternoon, a letter will be distributed to schools impacted by
positive cases so the principal(s) can share this information with all staff and parents. 

APPLICATIONS OPEN NOW through September 8th for an on-site field trip,
an outreach to your school, or a virtual program for the 2021-2022 school
year! Aquarium Scholars is a partnership between the NC Aquariums, NC public
schools and the nonprofit NC Aquarium Society, through which private donors help
fund access to Aquarium education programs for students across the state. These grants
are only available for Title 1 schools.
 
Grant awards available for up to $1,250 to help fund your field trip! 
 
Applications for each Aquarium site can be found here : 
Pine Knoll Shores Aquarium Scholars (ncaquariums.com)
Roanoke Island Aquarium Scholars (ncaquariums.com)
Fort Fisher Aquarium Scholars (ncaquariums.com)
Jennette's Pier Aquarium Scholars (ncaquariums.com)

School Nutrition held a kickoff meeting on
Monday, August 16th for all SN staff in
partnership with Pamlico County Schools.
The theme was making the impossible,
possible. One bite at a time. �
Lots of great goals and expectations were
shared plus Devon Harris, Captain of the
Jamaica Bobsled team (featured in Cool
Runnings) explained how your actions can
lead to reality when you fulfill your dreams.

Dr. Miller, Superintendent also shared how SN Staff make the magic happen
every day by providing excellent service to our students and staff.
Thank you to our SN Staff for always working together as a team for the benefit of
our children. Remember Iron Sharpens Iron!
We are #CCSUnited

On August 18th, high school students
from Havelock High School, New
Bern High School, and West Craven
High presented to the Superintendent
and the Superintendent’s Leadership
Cabinet a proposal for painted Senior
Parking Spaces. This group did a

https://www.ncaquariums.com/pine-knoll-shores-aquarium-scholars
https://www.ncaquariums.com/roanoke-island-aquarium-scholars
https://www.ncaquariums.com/fort-fisher-aquarium-scholars
https://www.ncaquariums.com/jennettes-pier-aquarium-scholars
https://business.facebook.com/hashtag/ccsunited?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAyE1P6xFXY982PfUA0CrKlvOUrP1NkVB58aWAFn5rAvynmdD2NaVt0VX5kISOF-k4B5v6dzgDT0FgH2dbhO33qG-KuT7oz7aGb7d_Nc2fDioMG1q9ry_jWif6ZoIen5gpC6Z-LIsIpiUyUktsYze5BGzFKzpGHhlsVBXe6WA6E2y8PM9XzQLOqHEC7UWp0q29QDQZFisKV4LlN7nYx5bnGv5EUyT9LoykpukiiZKlxf758XEXjIiAlBGfusIQdy_47u_MYOrYQl9NFHNCioFqOKqjy1d2U9lSRCWL3fE6w8KJYnubZmQ&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/havelockhighschoolccs?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXsBsEPaZZ9h1tdQ21uvaxSd1-1hAN4Yl78rW31tPcIUsEvun_mOGkaU0qRpS6nMdbIrQewIhT_gwvBAPcvCC6XXrtEXltP5mvpWoublLrARGsoeZqjlOL9UQegnd8_2dCXBifAgjUO4H6ixhOVgzwkitKK-KMXv73Xr-imNCYeSXuQNDcJw_3C3XOhSl9WE9E&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Newbernhigh/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXsBsEPaZZ9h1tdQ21uvaxSd1-1hAN4Yl78rW31tPcIUsEvun_mOGkaU0qRpS6nMdbIrQewIhT_gwvBAPcvCC6XXrtEXltP5mvpWoublLrARGsoeZqjlOL9UQegnd8_2dCXBifAgjUO4H6ixhOVgzwkitKK-KMXv73Xr-imNCYeSXuQNDcJw_3C3XOhSl9WE9E&__tn__=kK-R


phenomenal job of demonstrating
several of our core values to include
management by fact, valuing people,
visionary leadership, student-centered
excellence, organizational learning, and
agility, and focus on success.
You made us very proud today and your
presentation was professional and well
planned. Our students are leaders and
we look forward to seeing their proposal
being completed.
This is a perfect example of
#CCSUnited

Craven Virtual Academy

Together we can do virtually anything!
Craven Virtual Academy had a great week welcoming its
students to this new school that will officially open on August
23rd serving 3rd-12th grade. We look forward to offering this
engaging blended learning environment and cannot wait to
see the endless possibilities.
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From the White Oak Collaborative of military- and veteran-serving organizations, of which
MCEC is proud to be a member alongside so many extraordinary partners, we share their
following message of support:
As events rapidly unfold in Afghanistan, the news may be distressing to many service
members, Veterans, their families, caregivers, and survivors. You are not alone.
If you are a veteran, military member, family service member, including National Guard and
Reserves, caregiver, or survivor, immediate help is available through the Veterans Crisis Line
and Military Crisis Line by calling 1-800-273-8255 and pressing 1 or by texting 838255.
The organizations listed below, along with MCEC, are standing by to help. We’re all in this
together.

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/ccsunited?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXsBsEPaZZ9h1tdQ21uvaxSd1-1hAN4Yl78rW31tPcIUsEvun_mOGkaU0qRpS6nMdbIrQewIhT_gwvBAPcvCC6XXrtEXltP5mvpWoublLrARGsoeZqjlOL9UQegnd8_2dCXBifAgjUO4H6ixhOVgzwkitKK-KMXv73Xr-imNCYeSXuQNDcJw_3C3XOhSl9WE9E&__tn__=*NK-R






A BIG Thank you to Suddenlink
Communications for donating 25
new iPads for our students for
the upcoming school year. We
truly appreciate your support
and generosity. Your
commitment to student learning
is very much appreciated!

Pictured from left to right:
Brad Ayers-Altice USA, County
Commissioner Bea Smith, Lisa
Stokes-Altice USA, County
Commissioner and Chair-George

Liner, County Commissioner-Theron McCabe, Bob Lillie-Altice USA, &
Superintendent Dr. Wendy Miller

Online mCLASS with DIBELS 8th Edition Course Description 
 
As part of the implementation of mCLASS with DIBELS 8th Edition for the 21-22
school year, all North Carolina educators will have access to a self-paced online
course as a support for a successful implementation and to serve as a resource



throughout the school year. You will not be able to create an account or access the
course until July 7, 2021. To create an account click the LINK, enter your name
and email, create a password, click sign up, and bookmark the course. It will be
important to use a consistent log-in once you start the course so that you can
generate a completion certificate 
 
Upon completion participants will be able to: 
Explain how mCLASS with DIBELS 8th Edition assesses the basic early literacy
skills required for students to become proficient readers. 
Administer and score mCLASS with DIBELS 8th Edition assessment measures for
their grade level according to standardized guidelines. 
Interpret student data and identify students’ instructional needs. 
Access targeted skills-focused lessons available in mCLASS DIBELS 8th Edition to
plan differentiated instruction. 
Generate a certificate of completion. 
 
Please contact Mr. Jason Griffin if you have any questions regarding this self-
paced training. 

Follow us for the latest:
 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://elearning.easygenerator.com/9b439f29-3f7f-4330-a0bc-e8cd12d97419/#/signup
https://www.facebook.com/CravenCountySchools/
https://twitter.com/cravencoschools
https://www.instagram.com/cravencountyschools/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-o10NXHxs9lQWRKt07Jnjg

